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CIRCULAR 

 

 
 In view of circular letter issued by the D.P.I. (Colleges), Punjab, vide Memo 

No. Special/2018 dated 01.04.2018, all the educational institutions situated in 

the State of Punjab, affiliated to Panjab University, Chandigarh, shall remain 

closed tomorrow, i.e. 02.04.2018 (Monday), in view of the Bandh Call given by 

some organizations. 

 

 Keeping the aforesaid in mind, meeting of the Faculties scheduled for April 

2 & 3, 2018, have been postponed.  The fresh dates will be intimated later on.  

                
       Sd/- 

        Col. G.S. Chadha (Retd.) 

            Registrar  
 

Issued to: - 
 

All the Chairpersons/Heads/Directors/Coordinators of Teaching Departments.  
 
Copy to: - 

 
1. Dean of University Instructions. 
2. Director Public Relations, PU 

3. Dean College Development Council 
4. PA to VC for kind information of the Vice Chancellor 

 


